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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 12:42 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Cool, Aubrey; denis.l.brown@shell.com; Project Email Hold
Subject: RO220-285 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland - Landowner and Public Notification for Case Closure 

Consideration~COR-240734~

Jerry, 
 
The Landowner Form has been sent and uploaded and the Public Notification for Case Closure Consideration letters have 
been sent. 
 
Regards, 
  
Peter Schaefer 
(510) 420-3319 

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]  
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 3:47 PM 
To: lgriffin@oaklandnet.com; Schaefer, Peter 
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO220 
 
Dear Interested Parties,  
 
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000220. 
 
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ACEH 
 


